
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Thursday 10th October 2024  
 
 
Dear Parents,  

 
We are writing to remind all parents of children in Year 3 that the children will have a change in teacher 
after the half-term break, when Mrs Wilson returns from maternity leave.  
 
Mrs Wilson is an experienced teacher who is truly invested in Northbrook Primary Academy and the 
children and families she has worked with during her time at school. Whilst we are excited to have 
Mrs Wilson return we are also sad that Mrs Pizzey’s contract with us is coming to an end. We are sure 
you will join with us to thank her for her significant contribution to our school and your child’s learning 
and development. We hope to work with her again in the future. 
 
To ensure that the transition is as smooth as possible, Mrs Wilson has been in school on a number of 
occasions working with Mrs Pizzey and the Senior Leadership Team to ensure that she has a detailed 
understanding of each child’s strengths, areas of development and any support they may require. We 
will talk to the children and make sure that they understand this change, and Mrs Wilson will be taking 
the class for transition sessions over the next few days so she gets to know each of them as individuals. 
She already knows the majority of the children as she has taught them previously in Key Stage 1. 
 
As always, if you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact us at school by calling 
the office on 01772421599 or email enquiries@northbrookpa.org. Thank you for you continued 
support. 
 

Kindest regards,  

 

M Cunniffe  

 
Mr M Cunniffe   
Headteacher  
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